
 

 

School Year 2023/24 

School Meals 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 The school year 2023/24 provides one free breakfast per day for all students at the Newtown High 
School – the breakfast is available in the school cafeteria and are also provided in the express cafe for 
extended breakfast until 10:30am. 

 However, for lunch meals, any student in the District with a reduced eligibility status for the 2023/24 
school year are entitled to one free lunch also. Please note that all students with paid lunch eligibility 
status will be charged full price for lunches. 

Please feel free to contact Jacki Kulikowski with any questions and/or concerns at 
kulikowskij@newtown.k12.ct.us 

 

 

Thank You, 

John Morris | Director of Dining Services | C. 203.232.2828 
John.morris2@compass-usa.com            I O. 203.426.7637 
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